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Thank you for your time, as a resident of a community in Oregon that depends on a 

diesel vehicle to pull equipment,  haul large animals and transport my family, banning 

diesel vehicles and replacing them with electric vehicles will not work for my needs. I 

cannot afford to purchase an electric vehicle, let alone be forced to purchase a 

vehicle that will Not meet the daily needs of my family.  I cannot afford to install a 

charging station at my home and I cannot afford to wait at a public use charging 

station to charge an electric vehicle.  Electric vehicles are a disadvantage to many 

who choose to live in a rural community. 

Thank you,  

Dennis.  


